
2019.10 
Bridge Replacement 

Warren Avenue Overpass (Mile 49.0) 
October 9, 2020 

 

                          
 
 

Contractor: Reed & Reed                   Bid Amount: $ 17,866,377.50 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  63.9%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date June 25, 2021. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of replacing the Warren Avenue Overpass bridges in the City of 
Portland, Maine. The work includes phased construction, removal of the existing bridges, 
construction of new concrete decks and steel girder superstructures on new integral abutments, and 
approach roadway work including paving, guardrail, bridge rail, median barrier, and maintenance of 
traffic. 
 
Contractor Schedule: Reed & Reed has been busy constructing the abutment footers for Stage 2, 
installing underdrain drainage in the median. Over the next few weeks, they will be installing structural 
steel and median barrier. The contract is behind schedule, the bridges and roadway work are supposed to 
be completed by November 13, 2020, currently the schedule is late May. Most of the delay is due to 
structural steel delivery. 


